


3. USG update ± Dr. Juanita Hicks 

 

a. Dr. Hicks gave an update on the Healthcare options and costs for the upcoming 

year. 

b. She met with the board recently and provided them with the recommendations for 

the upcoming health plan options/costs. The plan was approved by the board and 

communications will be sent via email to the institutions and disseminated to 

employees from there. 
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